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Enrollment: Attendance: 
6th Grade: 89 6th Grade: 95.24% 
7th Grade: 112 7th Grade: 94.93% 
8th Grade: 86 8th Grade: 94.77% 
Total: 287 Total: 94.98% 
 
February Students of the Month were recognized for outstanding academics, 
responsibility, and character. They included: 8th grade, Jory Hays and Izzy Miller; 7th 

grade, Paige Moss and Haden Stark; and 6th grade, 
Katie Christer and Logan Sims. 
 
Congrats to Coach Missy Ade and the 7th grade 
volleyball team on a great season. They were regional champs and fell short of Staunton 
in the the sectional championship.  
 
The end of 3rd quarter was March 2nd and report cards were sent home on Friday, 
March 9th. We had a total of 79 students on the A/B Honor Roll and 34 students on the 
All A Honor Roll. 

 
Staff and students participated in a tornado drill on March 6th. 

 
 
Mrs. Keeling’s PBL class “The Unknown” gave their ICE Box 
presentation to staff at the building meeting on March 7th. This is in 
preparation for future presentations to the PEF and at the 
PEF Showcase. 
 
 
 

Students in Mrs. Goodin’s math class took a walking field trip to Save-A-Lot on March  
9th. Tim Christer gave them a tour and students were able to practice real world math  
skills.  
 
Congrats to Coach Greg Cothern and the 8th grade volleyball team who won their regional and their sectional games this 
month. They advanced to the State Tournament on March 16th and 17th. A Pep Rally was held for them on Friday the 
16th. 

 



Tuesday, March 13th was Dress Like Your Favorite Book Character Day to kick off the book fair this week. Do you 
recognize these book characters? 
 

 
 
 

 
The 3rd Quarter PBIS Bowling Reward was held on March 14th. Students in 6th, 7th, and 8th grade who fulfilled the 
requirements of the passport punch card went bowling and were treated to a snack. The whole student body turned in 
currency for a chance to play dodgeball against a fierce team of staff members, who won 3 games to 1. 

 

 
 
Congratulations to 6th grader Bailey Evrley for her 5th place finish and to 8th grader Hunter Sarver for this 14th place 
finish at the National Archery Shoot held in Cincinnati, OH.  
 
Upcoming Events: 

● PJHS Choir students will participate in the Area Choral Festival on March 22nd in Taylorville. 
● PARCC testing dates have been established (April 9-20). We will kick off PARCC testing with a Pep Rally on April 

6th. 
● The Junior MidState Spring Conference meeting will take place on Wednesday, April 11th. 
● 4th Quarter Progress Reports will be sent home on April 13th. 
● 8th grade Career Day will be held on Friday, April 20th.  
● The 7th graders will take their class field trip to the Lincoln Museum on April 23rd. 

 
 


